Conxers, Tamika

From: Megan Kasten <megank.goo@gmail.com>
Sent: . Wednesday, January 29, 2020 6:28 PM

To: Statements

Subject: DOCKET NO. E-7, SUB 1214

Dear Commissioners,

Duke Energy's needs to be responsible for cleaning up their own mess. Full stop.

The rate hikes they are audaciously trying to put over on the people of North Carolina in order to pay for a mess
they made, that we are already paying for in risk to our health and safety, are a further attempt to get corporate
welfare from citizens while enjoying record profits for themselves.

We will not stand for it.

They made the mess; they clean it up. They should not be held to a lower standard than a First Grader.

Thank you,

Megan Kasten

(Mother, Citizen, Voter)

--— "Don't outsource your thinking"
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